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LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
For Sterling Wastewater System Improvements 

Sterling, Colorado 
 

Date:  May 28, 2020 
Time:  6:00 PM 
Location: City Council Chambers 
Address: 421 N. 4th Street 
        Sterling, Colorado 
Topic:        Sterling Wastewater System Improvements 
 
A public hearing will be conducted for informing citizens and soliciting public input, written or oral, regarding the 
Sterling Wastewater System Improvements and Preliminary Engineering Report (PER). The PER is a report 
detailing the project needs consisting of improved treatment processes to meet upcoming regulations; replace 
deteriorating infrastructure; and expanding the existing wastewater treatment facility (WWTF) to 3.0 million 
gallons per day (mgd) to meet future wastewater flow based upon projected population growth for year 2040.  
 
Project work will take place in three areas: (1) headworks, (2) force main, and (3) WWTF. The report is being 
submitted to the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) to qualify Sterling 
Wastewater System Improvements for a State Revolving Fund Loan. The anticipated cost of the project is $37 
million. 
 
At the public hearing, the Project Needs Assessment (PNA) and Environmental Assessment (EA) will also be 
reviewed. Copies of the PER, PNA, and EA are available for public review prior to the Public Hearing. Because 
of the Coronavirus, the PER, PNA, and EA are available for review at www.sterlingcolo.com under the Public 
Works site. 
 
Participation in the Public Hearing can either be in person, however no more than 10 persons may be present 
in the City Council Chambers. Alternatively, people can join a web-based meeting or call in. Please use the 
following information to join the meeting: 
 
To join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone:  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/273859205  
 
To dial in using your phone: 
United States: +1 (872) 240-3212 | Access Code: 273-859-205  
 
The point of contact for the Sterling Wastewater System Improvements is George Good, Director of Public 
Works, 970-522-9700 
 
Sterling Wastewater System Improvements 
Donald J. Saling 
City Manager 
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